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𝗣𝗖𝗖 𝗶𝘀𝘀𝘂𝗲𝘀 𝗳𝗿𝗲𝘀𝗵 𝗽𝗹𝗲𝗮 𝘁𝗼 𝘁𝗵𝗲 𝗛𝗼𝗺𝗲 𝗦𝗲𝗰𝗿𝗲𝘁𝗮𝗿𝘆 𝗳𝗼𝗿 𝗳𝗮𝗶𝗿𝗲𝗿 𝗽𝗼𝗹𝗶𝗰𝗲 𝗳𝘂𝗻𝗱𝗶𝗻𝗴
 
Police and Crime Commissioner Rupert Matthews has written to newly appointed Home Secretary Shabana Mahmood calling for urgency in addressing the ongoing issue of police funding.
 
The Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland PCC previously contacted her predecessor, Yvette Cooper, to highlight Leicestershire Police’s position as the seventh lowest-funded force in England and Wales and the challenges it faces policing a population that has spiralled since the last consensus.
 
In his latest letter, Mr Matthews congratulated the Home Secretary on her new role and drew attention to his previous lobbying activity to the Department, raising ongoing concerns about the fairness of the police funding formula and the impact of rising demand on the force.
 
Read the full article via the link 
https://www.leics.pcc.police.uk/News-and-Events/News-Archive/2025/PR-955.aspx
 
#SafeAndProsperousCommunities
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	Message Sent By
Thomas Clarke
(Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland, Communications and Engagement Officer, Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland)
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